
Dear Sir/Madam,   

 Applications:     2023/3072/P  

2023/3074/P 

2023/3078/P 

2023/3081/P 

I write to object to the above 4 planning applications as follows: 

1. Building 5 modern buildings will threaten the character of the conservation area. 

2. Building 5 modern buildings will require killing a lot of trees and plants, and utterly change the 

primary use of a landscape garden. 

3. The building work at the address has already been causing so much noise, air pollution and traffic 

disturbance in the neighbourhood since the work started a year ago.  On Thursday 25th May, their 

building work continued with the machinery humming until 10:20 pm at night (We had reported this 

to Camden Council) which had seriously upset the neighbours. Will building another 5 outbuildings 

mean we will have to put up with the daily disturbances and suffer for at least another two years? 

4. The applicant has a very spacious house for a family of 4, and it does not justify their needs to 

have extra buildings to cater for their hobbies and exercises. 

5. Their previous application (2022/5583/P) was rejected by Camden Council and I hope Camden 

Council will not change their decision just because the applicant has resubmitted the original 

application by dividing it into 4 separate applications. 

6. We do not want to encourage more households in the future to use their gardens for 

outbuildings. We need to sustain our trees, flowers, greens, wildlife, the quality of air,  the 

tranquillity and beauty of Hampstead. 

Thank you for your kind consideration. 

 

Best Regards, 

Jenny Pang 

Flat 2, 15 Greenaway Gardens 

 

 


